
 

Stakeholder Consultation for Bulk Drugs Park, Bhatinda 

Context 

With the aim to promote self-reliance in manufacturing of bulk drugs by reducing manufacturing cost 
and increasing competitiveness of domestic bulk drugs industry through easy access to standard 
testing & infrastructure facilities, Government of India has notified a scheme called “Promotion of 
Bulk Drugs Parks”. The guidelines were notified on 27 July 2020. 

Given the budding pharmaceutical sector in the State of Punjab, Government of Punjab is 
desirous of developing a bulk drugs park at Bhatinda (Land area 1300 acres) for attracting 
investments in Pharmaceuticals segment.  

Thus, to understand the requirements of the pharma units in Punjab, to take industry feedback on 
the State Government’s bulk drugs park proposal and generate interest from key players, Punjab 
Government will be organizing an industry stakeholder consultation.  

Details of Proposed Stakeholder Consultation  

Date: 21st September 2020  

Time: 11 AM 

Duration: 1.5 hrs 

Agenda for Stakeholder Consultation  

S. 
No. 

Agenda Speaker Time 

1 Welcome Remarks  Partner, 
KPMG 

5 min  

2 Context Setting  Principal Secretary 
Department of Investment Promotion 

5 min  

3 Brief on the “Promotion 
of Bulk Drugs Park” 
Scheme 

Joint Secretary,  
Department of Pharmaceuticals,  
Government of India 

5 min 

4 Presentation on 
Advantage Punjab 

CEO, 
Invest Punjab 

8 min 

5 Remarks on Punjab 
Proposal  

Principal Secretary, 
Housing & Urban Development  

5 min  

6 Industry Discussion  4-5 Industry Representatives 
(Moderated by KPMG) 

45 min  

7 Special Remarks  Chief Secretary,  
Government of Punjab 

5 min 

8 Key Address Finance Minister, 
Government of Punjab 

10 min  

9 Vote of Thanks  Mr. Shankar Prasad 2 min  
 


